
 

 

 

 

 

18th April 2018 – Newsletter 7 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Governor update 

We are really pleased to welcome Mr Gareth Chidgey to our governing body. He joins a 

very supportive and active group of governors at Freshfield Nursery who are committed to 

ensuring we best meet the needs of our children and families.    
 

2 Year olds places  

We currently have 2 places available in our 2 year old provision. These places are mainly 

for eligible children; however we do have a limited number of paid places. If you would like 

any further information please contact Mrs Longley.  
 

School Fund 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed to our school fund during the year. It has 

enabled us to continue to buy fruit for snack that the children have access to on a daily 

basis. The cost of snack for this half term is £12 or £26 to the end of the term. School 

fund can be paid directly to school or through on-line banking. 
 

Treasure hunt money 

Thank you to everyone who took part in our treasure hunt. We raised an amazing total of 

£581.73. We are going to use the money raised to further enhance the outdoor learning 

area at the rear of the school. We will keep you informed about the resources we choose.  
 
 

 

Phonics Workshop 

Our phonics workshop was very well attended and the feedback was very positive. We have 

collated the responses and they are now available to view on our website.  
 

Safety 

In order to ensure the safety of all our children please can all adults place the large metal 

hook over the gate at the entrance on entering and leaving the Nursery. Thank you. 
 

Sun protection 

As the summer approaches and with the promise of some slightly better weather, please 

could we ask for your support in helping us to protect your children from the sun by: 

 applying a once a day sun cream to your child before coming to nursery 

 providing the children with a sun hat. (it is really helpful if these are named) 

Could we also ask you to bring your child to nursery in Velcro fastening trainers or other 

footwear with covered toes rather than sandals or flip-flops. These are much safer when 

children are climbing or riding bikes and scooters.  
 

Thank you for your continued and valued support. 
 

Mrs Jenny Martin  

Headteacher  


